
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
SUSTAINABLE MADISON COMMITTEE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, there is a potential that a quorum of the Sustainable Madison Committee 

will be present from 2:00 pm to 3:30 pm on Thursday, July 31, 2025, for a tour of the Madison 
Metropolitan Sewerage District facilities. This tour will be in person. No committee business or 

action will be taken during the tour.  
 

TO ATTEND THE TOUR: Reach out to Gregg May at gmay@cityofmadison.com for more information. 
The tour will be held at 1610 Moorland Rd, Madison, WI 53713. 


